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DOVER POLICE DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCES ARREST IN BURGLARY INVESTIGATION 

DOVER, NH, August 6, 2019 - Chief William Breault of the Dover Police Department announces that the 
Dover Police Department has made an arrest in the burglary that occurred during the early morning hours of 
August 1, 2019, at Temescal Wellness, a medical marijuana dispensary located on Crosby Road in Dover.  

Dover Police Department officers responded to the scene within minutes after receiving notification from the 
business’s alarm monitoring company just after midnight.  The responding officers, including members of the 
DPD’s Crime Scene Unit, determined that suspect(s) had broken a glass door with a rock and accessed the 
customer service area of the dispensary.   

The investigation determined that the suspects stole some items on display for sale, but were unable to access 
the marijuana storage area, which has several additional layers of security.   

The DPD’s Special Investigations Unit was able to identify the three suspects, two of whom are juveniles, and 
obtained an arrest warrant for one adult.  On August 5, 2019 at approximately 7:00 PM, DPD patrol officers 
arrested Travis Garand, 21, on that warrant.  Garand was arrested without incident on Adelle Drive.  He was 
released on personal recognizance bail and is scheduled to be arraigned in Strafford County Superior Court on 
August 15, 2019. 

As previously reported, two male juveniles face charges in this case as well, but, due to their juvenile status, 
no further information will be publically released. 

The Dover Police Department’s Special Investigations Unit continues investigate this case and anyone with 
information about this case is asked to call the Dover Police Department at 603-742-4646 or the Dover 
Crimeline at 603-749-6000.  The Dover Crimeline can also be contacted via www.dovernhcrimeline.org. 
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